
Ref: AC.029/2017     8 August 2017  

Subject: Notification of new project    

To: President and Managers 

      The Stock Exchange of Thailand 

Forth Corporation Public Company Limited has signed a contract with the Provincial Electricity 

Authority on 20 July 2017 for procurement, installation and improvement of DWDM (Dense 

Wavelength Division Multiplexing) equipment and IP Core Network with total value of Baht 

87,600,000 (Excluding VAT). The project must be completed within 365 days after the date of 

contract.  

Please be informed accordingly. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

(Mr. Arin Jamnaree) 

Financial Controller 


